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                                                                                                          July 14, 2017 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

The Friends of the Monmouth County Child Advocacy Center is writing to seek your 

support for our most vulnerable children, those affected by child abuse, sexual abuse, physical 

abuse, neglect and children affected by domestic violence. Through public/private partnership, 

we are continuing to raise funds to support the Monmouth County Child Advocacy Center, a 

child-friendly, appropriate facility where child abuse victims receive all necessary services under 

one roof. We are seeking attendees, tax deductible sponsorships and support from local 

businesses and organizations for our “5K Run/Walk” which will be held on Sunday, October 29, 

2017 at 9:00 AM at Thompson Park, Lincroft. Additional information can be found on our 

website, www.friendsofmccac.org.  

It is comforting to know that there are so many thoughtful community members and 

businesses who have donated their time and money to support our efforts to help our 

community’s most deserving, innocent children. We hope you will become one of them. Our 

children are entitled to nothing less.  

 

Very truly yours,  

 

____________________  

Angela Juffey, Chair  

Friends of Monmouth County Child Advocacy Center  

 

 

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS  

 

Platinum Sponsor: $1,000.00 Receive recognition at the event plus recognition on the Friends  

of MCCAC website and 6 tickets to the event. 

Gold  Sponsor: $750.00 Receive recognition at the event plus recognition on the Friends  

of MCCAC website and 4 tickets to the event. 

Silver Sponsor: $500.00 Receive recognition at the event plus 2 tickets to the event.  

Bronze Sponsor: $250.00 Receive recognition at the event. 

 

Make checks payable to the “Friends of the Monmouth County Child Advocacy Center” or 

“Friends of the MCCAC” and mail it to 75 West Main St, Freehold, NJ 07728. 

 
Friends of the MCCAC, Inc. is a not-for-profit corporation under U.S.C.A. 501(c)(3). Your contribution or a 
portion of your contribution is tax deductible in the amount allowable by law. 


